
The 

Noah 

Awards 
The Noah Curtis Godwin Lloyd Endowment Fund was 
established to provide financial support to the Noah 
Awards. 

The Noah Awards are in memory of Baby Noah Lloyd 
who was born on April 6th, 2008, and died two days later 
on April 8th, 2008 of septicemia from a small bowel 
volvulus. Noah’s family has established this award in 
memory of Noah, and to provide support for three awards 
that focus on primary healthcare. 

The three Noah Awards are: 

 The Noah Scholarship, which is awarded to a medical 
student, resident, or graduate student in a health 
related discipline, who is planning a career in a 
primary healthcare discipline. 

 The Noah Research Award, which is awarded to a 
researcher in a primary healthcare discipline.  

 The Noah Education  Award, which is awarded to an 
educator in a primary healthcare discipline. 

The award winners must have succeeded through hard 
work and perseverance, and display humility and 
gentleness of character in approaching work and life. 

Donate to the Noah Awards 

Please use this form and send your donation to: 

The Noah Awards 
c/o Development Office 
Faculty of Medicine, Rm 2765B 
Health Sciences Centre 
Memorial University of Newfoundland 
St. John’s NL  A1B 3V6 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: 

Call (709) 777-8289  -or-  Email:  mmiller@mun.ca 

I want to support the Noah Awards with a gift: 

Name:  ________________________________________  

Address:  ______________________________________  

 _____________________________________________   

Email:  ________________________________________  

Phone:  _______________________________________  

A gift of $ ___________  

 Cheque enclosed 
(payable to Memorial University of Newfoundland) 

 Charge to my credit card: 

 Visa  MasterCard 

Card Number:  _________________________________  

Expiry Date:  ___________________________________  
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